
 

U.S. COAST GUARD AUXILIARY  
District Eleven North Region 

DIVISION COMMANDERS REPORT 
 
 

 
To:  DCO Curtis Han,  DCOS Jim Losi                            15 June 2023 

From:  Eddie Lam, Division Commander                                                Division: South Bay 

  
HIGHLIGHTS: 

1. Presence at two boat launches for National Safety Boating Week 
2. Notification to members holding PPE  
3. Radio Inspections completed – entry into AUXDATAII in progress 
4. Program Visits Continuing 

 
HIGHLIGHT DETAILS: 

1. Division had presence at the Port of Redwood City Boat Launch Ramp and at Alviso 
boat launch ramp for National Safety Boating Week. 

2. 3 members of Flotilla 49 notified via telephone that they are in REYR status and will 
need to be ready to turn in PPE 

3. Radio at Port of Redwood City Auxiliary Tower physical inspection completed.  
Redwood City Mobile 1 physical radio inspection completed.  Now entering into 
AUXDATAII.  

4. Program Visits continuing. 
5. Culinary Assistance to Station Golden Gate continuing.  

 

PROJECTS:  
• Planning TCO Training for the Summer 
• Some Patrols at RWC  

 
TEMPORARY PROBLEMS:  None 

 
AGENCY INTERACTION:  None 
 
Respectfully,  
Eddie Lam DCDR 


